
 
 

25 September 2017 

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian,  

 

An American University Information Evening for prospective applicants and their parents/ guardians 

will take place on Friday 6th October at 6:30pm in Regent House School, Newtownards. 

Representatives from Northwestern, Columbia, Duke, Georgetown, Princeton and Vanderbilt 

universities will be present.  

 

In order to attend this event, pupils are required to register online on the following link: 

https://ugadmission.northwestern.edu/register/?id=3c5d22fa-2461-4de3-95a7-33989dea38a5  

 

Kind regards, 

GCS Careers Department  
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